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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday  20 September 2024

September
Monday 23: Class 4 Swimming  
Tuesday 24: Class 2 and 3 Tennis 
Monday 30: Kenya story afternoon - Class 2 and 3

October
Thursday 3: Friends of ABH meeting
Tuesday 8: KS1 Science Show and workshop
                      Year 2 and 6 Fire Service visit
Wednesday 9: Lancaster Uni STEM day - Class 4
Thursday 17: Wheelchair Basketball event
Friday 18: Half Term holidays
Monday 28: Black History Week 

Important Dates

Harvest Foodbank Collection
This week we have been
celebrating Harvest. On
Tuesday we had an assembly
to learn what Harvest is, why
it is celebrated and how it is
celebrated around the world.
Today we have had a generous
collection for the Morecambe
Bay Foodbank and have had a
Harvest celebration assembly.
Thank you on behalf of the
Foodbank if you were able to
make a contribution. 

This year’s School Council 
The School Councilors for this year have been chosen.
They will have various responsibilities across the year
including, leading charity activities, running events,
helping out at the Christmas Fair and representing the
school locally. This year’s School Council Members are: 

Writing: Oliver Postlethwaite
Maths: Lily Atherton
Learner: Olivia Perkins  

Writing: Louie Taylor
Maths: Shane Bradley
Learner: Isaac Thompson

                      

Writing: Eleanor Smith
Maths: Bobby Bolton
Learner: Lily Parnell
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Learner of the week: 
Being an optimistic learner
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Writing: Axel Irving
Maths: Oscar Yearron
Learner: Leo Carling

Year 1 : Kara Connor
Year 2: Amelie Eccles, Eliza Fairclough
Year 3 : Bobby Bolton, Lily Parnell,
Year 4: Edie Bowden, Paolo Aziz
Year 5: Louie Taylor, Evan Price
Year 6: Amalie Robinson, Isla Bellinger-Smith

New Members Needed
Every year, family members give up their free time to
help organise fund raising events for school, such as
Christmas Fair, Fun Runs and Easter Bingo.  Without their
work, we would not have new ipads, the computer suite
or reading books. New members are welcomed and the
first meeting is in school on 3rd October at 6PM. 

Street Dancing Try-Outs

We all had great fun on Friday morning, taking part
in the Street Dance Taster session with Jennifer’s
Dancers. Everyone had a really good go and learnt
some impressive moves. 


